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SSoouutthhssiiddee  AA’’ss    

22001155  BBooaarrdd  ooff  DDiirreeccttoorrss**  
  

OOffffiicceerrss:: 

Director: Bob Simpson*     770-301-7216 

Simpson.tractorworks@yahoo.com        

Vice-Director: Jason Carne*    770-500-4171 

28modela@att.net 

 

Rec. Secretary/ Corr. Secretary:  

                         Jim Johnston*        678-423-4344 

                  john8191@bellsouth.net 

Treasurer:     Cheryl Simpson*    770-463-5833 

                             (Interim) 

 

Past Dir./Advisors:  Larry Peterson 

larrypete100@gmail.com 
  

CCoommmmiitttteeee  CChhaaiirrppeerrssoonnss:: 
 

Newsletter:           Gwyneth Shotwell* 
                                 (Mike Shotwell, unpaid consultant) 

Tech Co-chairs:   Jim Johnston/Tom Romine* 

Membership:      Jackie Johnston 

Historian/Scrapbook: Ann Hunter  

Mileage keeper:               Eugene Willingham 

Website Team:  

     Webmaster: Pat Tyler* 

     Art Direction: Mike Shotwell 

Visit our website! 
 

Southsideas.com  

 

  

   22001155  SSoouutthhssiiddee  AA’’ss  CClluubb  EEvveennttss   
  

December 27 Christmas party at Whitewater CC, 
Sunday, Dec. 27, 1:00 PM 

 

22001155  EEvveennttss  ooff  IInntteerreesstt    
  

Dec. 3-5 MAFCA Awards Banquet, Medford, 
OR 

December 18 Annual Christmas Open House at  
Bentley’s Antique Auto Service 

 

Editor’s Notes:   

As I prepare the last issue of the newsletter for 2015 I find 

myself astonished that this marks the completion of five years 

as your editor.  I understand the importance of this 

publication as an instrument that keeps our club connected. 

With the help of those providing tech, recaps, photos and 

other assistance, I will continue to chronicle, the goings on of 

this fabulous group. 

2016 looks to be another stellar year, with a new and 

enthusiastic slate of club officers, and  

Have a Merry Christmas and a safe and enjoyable New 

Year’s. 

--Gwyneth Shotwell  

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Simpson.tractorworks@yahoo.com
mailto:28modela@att.net
mailto:john8191@bellsouth.net
mailto:tc_bmiller@yahoo.com
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Happy Birthday! Happy  Anniversary! 
  
   7th  - Wyvonne Hobbs 20th    - Michael & Stephanie Young 
 27th    - Dale & Beverly Fogg 
  

 

  

NNootteess  ffrroomm  OOuurr  DDiirreeccttoorr  

It has been a pleasure and an honor to serve as Director of the Southside A's Model A 

Club this year. Cheryl and I have enjoyed making new friends and having fun with 

you all. Our club is about driving our cars and enjoying each other's company. We 

also don't mind finding a good place to eat! Next year will even be better; we are 

already planning some fun things to do and new places to go. Make plans to come to 

the Christmas party - this year it will be special. I wish you all the happiest of 

holidays and am looking forward to new adventures in the coming year.    

- Bob   

 
 

                       HHeeaarr  yyee,,  HHeeaarr  yyee,,  

Mark your calendars for December 27!  That’s the 
date for our annual Christmas party and 
Installation of Officers.  

When:  1:00 PM 
Where:  Whitewater Country Club 
  175 Birkdale Dr., Fayetteville, 30215 
                 In the upstairs Ballroom. 
Cost:  $22/per person (the club is subsidizing a  
  portion of the cost to make this a very  
  affordable, classy shindig)  

Please send your check, made out to  
“Southside As,” to: 

Cheryl Simpson 
8735 Watkins Rd. 
Chattahoochee Hills, GA 30268 

December 20 is the deadline to let the country club 
know what our final attendance number is. 
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Biltmore Estate Tour 
November 21-23, 2015 

By Gwyneth Shotwell (with photo assistance from Jim Wingo) 

November tours in Model A’s are not a common occurrence, what with 

unpredictable weather and the chance for at least some pretty low 

temperatures.  But that did not hinder five drivers from taking friends and 

family from the Fayetteville area up to Asheville, North Carolina. Dick 

Carne, Jason Carne, Jim Wingo, James Wingo, and Tom Romine, guided 

their lovely cars along the back roads to the Clarion Inn just outside of 

Asheville proper.  They were greeted by those of us who chose to drive 

“modern,” with hearty hello’s and pats on the back.   

Our group was a happy mix of very young (still in diapers), to young 

adults, and the rest of us! The Wingo’s kids, James and Kimmie were joined 

by Meagan and Dennis, and Cynthia Williams brought baby Easton, who 

was quite content to be held by many admirers and driven around in 

modern cars so his mom could ride with Grandpa Dick in the A.  Liz 

Romine also enjoyed the creature comforts of the beautiful Victoria, made so by talented Tom, for the tour 

up from Fayetteville, and back. 

The next day we headed out to go see a small but special car collection owned by a long-time friend of 

Dick’s.  Marvin Floren and his wife Paula own the collection with Marvin’s brother, Roger and his wife 

Judy. (a fun aside…Roger is the attorney who made the motion for Dick’s admittance to the U.S. Supreme 

Court some 32 years ago)  We all admired the varied automobiles and enjoyed hearing Marvin describe 

their histories and the things he loved about each one, including his apparent pleasure with how downright 

unwieldy a couple of them were to drive.  But the guys really liked looking into the details under the hoods; 

by all accounts that was perhaps the most interesting part of the visit.  

On we went further into Asheville, to the site of the Grove Park Inn set in a hilly, wooded area. The main 

attraction was a lovely antique car collection housed in a building that once served Biltmore Industries as a 

woolen mill.  Edith Vanderbilt, the mistress of Biltmore House, believed strongly in providing practical 

training to the children of those working on the estate, so they might have skills with which to earn a living.  

It became very successful, with fine wool being produced along with products utilizing carpentry skills. 
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We all enjoyed studying the cars on display, as well as reading the inspirational inscriptions that could be 

seen on all the exposed beams above our heads.  The blasting heaters were a nice touch, too! 

That afternoon, some folks rested up in the hotel in preparation for 

the evening’s tour of the House, while others ventured onto the 

estate grounds to visit the winery and drive through the extensive 

property.  Besides the landscaping, both formal and natural, we 

saw cornfields that were evidence of the agriculture that existed 

during the time of the Vanderbilts, and continues today.  

By late afternoon we had gathered outside Biltmore House awaiting 

our assigned tour time, visiting and keeping warm in the hallways 

of the charming shops adjacent to the entry. 

To try to describe what we saw 

would be a monumental task, and 

could never really convey it all.  But 

suffice to say it is a magnificent feast 

for the eyes, especially decorated as 

it was for Christmas. This was a 

“candlelight tour,” so the lighting 

was low, but it enhanced the overall 

feel.  A choir performed Christmas 

songs in the central hall surrounded 

by lush plants and holiday trim.  The 

banquet hall contained a 70-foot tall 

tree, decorated with 500 lights, 500 ornaments, and 500 presents (a common custom at that time); and we 

learned that halfway through the two-month holiday showing, they remove the tree and all the trimmings 

in early December, after they close around 10 PM, and bring in a fresh tree, which is re-decorated 

completely, ready for the doors to open the next morning. 
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George Vanderbilt’s spacious library, the various sitting and living rooms, guest quarters, guest living room, 

the bowling alley, the swimming pool and changing rooms, the servant’s rooms, kitchen, etc., in all, a seven-

story, 175,000 sq. feet architectural masterpiece, was remarkable to see. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

And even though this is definitely living on a grand 

scale, it also felt like a home in which you could imagine 

people carrying on their (special) daily lives.  I was 

struck many times by the grand but livable proportions 

of so many of the rooms; and the wing that housed the 

individual bedrooms of Mr. and Mrs. Vanderbilt, 

connected by a warm “family room” in between, also 

felt like a private area that would have felt cozy, complete with views out to open vistas. 

This was, indeed, a wonderful tour.  

Thanks go to both Dick and Jason 

Carne for spearheading and 

organizing what was a very special 

weekend.  All who attended were grateful, as well, to see Dick 

and family members immersed in the hobby that means so much 

to us, as we remembered and felt Jane’s presence.   Nr 

The travelers: Dick Carne; Cynthia & Baby Easton Williams; Jason & Tina 

Carne (plus Tina’s sister and brother-in-law); Jim & Kim Wingo, and above-

mentioned kids; Tom & Liz Romine; Bob & Cheryl Simpson (and friends, the 

Coggins); Mike & Gwyneth Shotwell, with the addition of passenger Pat Tyler; 

Jim & Ann Hunter; and Jim & Jackie Johnston.  
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                     You are cordially invited to the: 

Annual Christmas Open House  

Bentley’s Antique Auto Service Friday December 18 

10 AM to 2 PM 
 

This is a time to show our appreciation to all of our Model A Friends and customers. The shop will be 

open with all the cars on display. We invite folks to bring snacks to share, and lunch will be served for 

everyone at 12 PM. Bentley’s is located at 95W Ridgeway Rd Maysville, GA 

30558. 

For directions or more information, go to www.mymodela.com   
or call me at 678-407-1947. 

Hope to see you there. 

 

DDUUEESS    AARREE    PPAASSTT  DDUUEE  OONN  DDEECC..  11                                                

                            PPlleeaassee  sseenndd  yyoouurr  cchheecckk,,  mmaaddee  oouutt  ttoo  ““SSoouutthhssiiddee  AA’’ss””  ttoo::      

Cheryl Simpson 

            8735 Watkins Rd. 

                        Chattahoochee Hills, GA 30268 

DDuueess  aarree  $$1155//ffaammiillyy  ffoorr  tthhee  yyeeaarr..    IIff  yyoouu  aarree  rreeqquueessttiinngg  aa  pprriinntteedd  vveerrssiioonn  ooff  tthhee  NNeewwsslleetttteerr,,  bbee  ssuurree  ttoo  

iinncclluuddee  aann  aaddddiittiioonnaall  $$3300,,  ffoorr  aa  ttoottaall  ooff  $$4455..  **IIff  aannyy  ooff  yyoouurr  ppeerrssoonnaall  iinnffoo  hhaass  cchhaannggeedd,,  pplleeaassee  iinncclluuddee  wwiitthh  

yyoouurr  cchheecckk..  

http://www.mymodela.com/
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DDEECCEEMMBBEERR    

FFeeaattuurreedd  PPhhoottoo  ooff  tthhee  MMoonntthh: (As with 2014, we will be featuring photos that glorify the Model A in 

all its varied styles, and enhanced by beautiful or intriguing settings.  Keep track of your favorites throughout the 

year and we will once again take a tally and announce the winner for “Miss 2015.”)   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
MODEL A YOUTH RESTORATION AWARD (MAYRA): 

“Keeping the hobby moving forward by assisting young model A’ers.”  This is the slogan for 

Model A Youth Restoration Board of Directors, who recently sent a request to our club to make a 

contribution to this worthy organization.  The Board has authorized $200 to be contributed. 

Part of their letter reads, “100% of donated funds are given to several young people in the form of 

gift certificates from the Model A parts vendors all over America…We had nine recipients in 2014 

with each of the nine receiving $2,000.00 in certificates.” 

Candidates come from sons and daughters of members of MAFCA or MARC, their children and grandchildren.  This is a 

terrific way to encourage interest in our hobby, and the Board felt this was a most worthy expenditure from our club.  
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HHiigghhlliigghhttss  ffrroomm  tthhee  NNoovv..,,  22001155  

BBooaarrdd  MMeeeettiinngg  

The Southside A’s November 2015 Board Meeting 
was held on Sunday November 15th at Tim’s 
Country Buffett in Fayetteville, GA.     

The meeting was called to order at 4:20 PM by 
Director Bob Simpson.  The following members, 
in addition to Bob were present: Cheryl Simpson, 
Jim & Jackie Johnston, Mike & Gwyneth Shotwell, 
Larry & Jackie Peterson, Jason & Tina Carne, Dick 
Carne, and Pat & Pam Tyler. 

 Treasurer’s Report – Cheryl Simpson 
reported a balance of $2527.18.     

 Secretary/Membership Report – Jim 
Johnston noted that our annual $100.00 pledge to 
MAFFI was due.  This will be the third installment 
on our $500.00 pledge. Jim has also received a 
solicitation from Model A Youth Restoration 
Award, Inc.  The Board authorized a donation in 
the amount of $200.00. 

Tour/Event Updates – Larry & Jackie Peterson 
are working on a possible tour to a Goat farm in 
Carrolton. The date TBD. 

 

 Christmas Party – Gwyneth Shotwell has 
made reservations at the Whitewater Country 
Club.  An excellent buffet lunch for $22.00 pp 
has been arranged (Note: the Club is 
subsidizing the cost to allow the $22.00 price).  
Good fellowship, great door prizes, and a 
50/50 drawing will highlight the event. 

There will be no Board meeting in December. 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:50 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jim Johnston, Recording Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SSoouutthhssiiddee  AA’’ss  AAnnnnuuaall  MMeemmbbeerrsshhiipp  MMeeeettiinngg  

The Southside A’s 2015 Annual Membership Meeting was held on Sunday November 15th at Tim’s Country 
Buffett in Fayetteville, GA. The meeting was called to order at 6:05 PM by Director Bob Simpson, with 30 
members in attendance.     

 Opening Remarks - Bob gave a brief recap of the clubs 2015 activities.  He also noted the passing of Fran Watkins 
and Jane Carne this past year.  Bob then introduced new members Steve & Barbara Searock.  He then turned the 
floor over to Gwyneth Shotwell. 

 Gwyneth Shotwell detailed the plans for our Christmas Party.  She has made reservations at the Whitewater 
Country Club.  An excellent buffet lunch for $22.00 pp has been arranged (Note: the Club is subsidizing the cost to 
allow the $22.00 price).  Good fellowship, great door prizes, and a 50/50 drawing will highlight the event.  
Members are asked to commit by December 21st.  

 Election Of Officers – Bob reported that the Nominating Committee recommended the following candidates to 
serve as the clubs officers in 2016.  Director Jason Carne, Vice Director Jim Wingo, Treasurer Cheryl Simpson, and 
Secretary Jim Johnston. 

 Bob then asked for nominations from the floor.  There were no additional nominations.  Bob then asked for a show 
of hands, (for each candidate individually) for and opposed, from the membership.  The slate of officers was 
unanimously elected.  

 Upcoming Events – Gwyneth Shotwell announced that she will try to reschedule, in 2016, the rained out tour 
to Streetside Classics.  Also Larry & Jackie Peterson are working on a tour to a goat farm in Carrolton. 

 50/50 Drawing – The 50/50 drawing was won by Phil Meyers. 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:25 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, Jim Johnston, Secretary   

TTrreeaassuurreerr’’ss  RReeppoorrtt  
 

Balance as of  
September 30, 2015: 

$3,187.96 

Deposits:  $0.00 

Expenses: $660.78 

Balance as of  
October 31, 2015: 

 
$2,527.18 
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The Southside A’s lost a dear, dear friend and long-time club 
member, Jane Carne, on November 3, after a hard-fought battle 
with cancer.  The loving wife of Dick, mother to Cynthia (Eric), 
Natalie and Andrew, and grandmother to Haleigh and Easton, her 
contagious laughter and zest for life will be remembered with great 
affection by all of us who knew her. 

She will be sorely missed. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
To all of our Southside A's friends: 
 
The past couple of months have been the hardest of my life.  As most everyone now knows, I lost my wife and 
best friend to cancer after more than thirty-five years of marriage.  Perhaps I naively assumed that having 
held it at bay on two previous occasions, that our prayers and her personal strength of character would be 
sufficient to fend off its attack once again.  Unfortunately, the aggressive nature of this latest bout proved too 
much for even Jane to withstand. 
 
During the last month that Jane was with us, we were privileged to witness the strong support and 
encouragement that only close friends can offer.  I have long felt that this group of friends was indeed 
special, but I was unable to even begin to fathom the depth of love and caring that our Southside friends 
demonstrated time and again over the course of these past couple of months - and for that I want to thank 
everyone who made phone calls, sent cards and e-mails, and especially those who took the time to make 
personal visits to be with us during her stay in the hospital.  As a couple, our Southside A's friends comprised 
the majority of our closest circle of friends; since Jane's passing, I have been overwhelmed by the outpouring 
of love and concern that so many of you have continued to show to me and our family.  No words can truly 
express the depth of my appreciation to each of you, nor can anyone truly know how humbled I feel to be 
blessed with such warm and caring friends. Although grossly inadequate, please know that each of you holds 
a special place for all that was shown to Jane and myself during these trying times. 
 
God bless you all! 

Dick   

 

  

MMAAFFFFII    NNEEWWSS!!  
The Model A Ford Museum has had a great year and 

we thank all of you and your local Model A clubs for 

supporting the museum through your gifts and 

visits.  Are you looking for a unique Christmas gift 

for your special Model A’er?  A MAFFI membership 

would make a thoughtful holiday gift for anyone with 

interest in the Model A Ford.  This gift provides a real 

“win-win” situation – an appreciated gift for the recipient and a welcomed 

MAFFI donation on behalf of the giver.  Check out www.maffi.org for 

application and the benefits of membership.  

MAFFI Gift Store  

http://www.maffi.org/
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Bentley Bohanan                                                                                                                      

Enjoy the Drive…    

Bentley’s Antique Auto Service, Inc.         

                

 

 

 

The Tech Corner 
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22001166  NNaattiioonnaall  EEvveennttss   

MMAARRCC  MMeemmbbeerrsshhiipp  MMeeeett  ––  AApprriill  77--2200,,  22001166  

Flint, MI will be the location for the 2016 MARC 

Membership Meet, hosted by the Script “A” Region.  

Informative seminars and interesting tours, near the 

birthplace of General Motors and more, will highlight the  meet. 

Host Hotel: Holiday Inn Gateway Center, Flint, MI 

   Room Rate: $109 per night.  Phone: 810-232-5300. Code #: MRC 

                        Look for more information and updates in the Model A News.  

MMAAFFCCAA  NNaattiioonnaall  CCoonnvveennttiioonn,,  JJuunnee  1199--2244,,  22001166  

Loveland, Colorado will be the locations for the MAFCA National 

Convention, June 19-24, 2016.  The Ranch Events Complex will be serve as 

the headquarters for activities.  The tri-city area of Loveland, Fort Collins 

and Greeley comprise “Northern Colorado.” 

For a sneak peek, go to milehighcountry2016.org and click on the 

“Preview” link for a fun YouTube presentation to whet your appetite.  Presented and hosted by the 

Model A Ford Club of Colorado.  

MMAARRCC  NNaattiioonnaall  MMeeeett  ––  JJuunnee  2277--JJuullyy  11,,  22001166 

Mark your calendars for “A” Sweet Time, June 27-July 1, 2016 for the 

MARC National meet in Toledo, Ohio.  It will be hosted by the Sweet 16 

A’s. 

Host hotel will be the Holiday Inn Perrysburg – French Quarter. 

Reservations: 1-888-874-2592, under “Model A Restorers Group.” 

Room rate: $99/per night, plus applicable taxes. Limit, 2 rooms per 

reservation.  

Contact: Sandy Fox, 419-344-1110 or sunfox511@hotmail.com  

MMAARRCC  NNaattiioonnaall  TToouurr  ––  HHuuddssoonn  VVaalllleeyy,,  NNYY  ––  SSeepptt..1199--2222,,  22001166  

Plan to attend this National Tour to the history-rich Hudson Valley in New York next 
fall.  Visit “old money” mansions, the U.S. Military Academy at West Point, and many 
other sites of the Revolutionary War. 

For non-car related activities you’ll find wineries and shopping among the offerings. 

Check out page 3 of the Sept-Oct, 2015 Model A News for more info. You can also go 
the the Hudson Valley Region’s website for updates and more. 

www.HudsonValleyMARC.org 

 

mailto:sunfox511@hotmail.com
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IItteemmss  FFoorr  SSaallee  

    FOR SALE: 1931 “Henry’s Lady” A400. 

Immaculate condition; ’39 trans; desirable and rare 

54 HP Russian Model B engine. Featured car at 2012 

MAFCA National Convention. Featured article, 

Restorer Magazine, May-June, 2012. Price Reduced: 

$58,750. 

Contact: Mike Shotwell, 805-890-5113     

 

 

     
       
 

     

FOR SALE:  1931 Deluxe Roadster, fully 

restored, new top, 12 volt, electronic ignition, hyd 

brakes, EZ steering box, 5-speed trans., 16-inch 

wheels, push button start, 

many, many other options; 

come by for a test drive. 

Asking $25,000.00, Former 

owner had over $35,000 

invested in this car; have 

invoices.  Beautiful Washington Blue/Black Contact: 

Gerald Grizzard: 256-310-6463,     

Gfireman52@aol.com 

 

FOR SALE:  1928 Model A, cut down. White 

walls in very good condition; muffler very good; no 

glass in windshield; radiator has been cleaned and 

checked; battery good; external crack in block has  

been repaired. Priced to sell at $2,950 cash, OBO. 

       Contact Paul Majerick at (334) 312-3029, or         

paulmajerick@aol.com 

 

FOR SALE:   1930 Model A 
Coupe with rumble seat.  
Sale includes $3,000 in extra 
parts.$14,995 Contact Jett 

Gunn:  770-564-1113  

     FOR SALE: Model A Ford engine that cranks and 

runs great, and comes with original head. can hear 

engine run on my test stand. Has good 

compression on all cylinders, original head, new 

leakless water pump and painted engine green 

ready to install. 
$1,650  Contact Gerald Grizzard: 256-310-6463,     

Gfireman52@aol.com 

      FOR SALE: Safety Cones - 18" Reflective and 

Collapsible. These compact cones are perfect to 

keep in your Model A for 

all kinds of situations.  

They are good quality and 

new in the box.  Limited 

Supply.  $10. each.   
     Harry Saunders,  404-352-2946 or w4kj@arrl.net. 

 FOR SALE:   Weaver tire changer Model E. This 

unit is in outstanding condition. Unit received 

patent in 1920. I am offering 

this unit to the Model A & T 

people first. What you see 

in the picture is what you 

get. Unit must be picked up 

- will not ship. Price reduced to $1,100. Jim Parks 

229-853-2462. 

 FOR SALE:   6 volt electrical items:  

1-LED tail light Rt side Red/red, $23;  

1-LED 3rd light (Brakelighter), $45;  

1-Electric wiper motor, inside, chrome, $30;  

Sparton Horn Cover, Black Concept Paint, $10.  

Contact: Tom Romine: 770-527-4039              

ModelATom@comcast.net     

 

    FOR SALE: 1929 Tudor Sedan. A “9” out of 10. 

Located in Eastman, GA. “Iris” is a great ride.  

Would like offers around $14K. 

Contact: Bobby Ray Holland - 478-231-8753     

 

 

     
       
 

mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:paulmajerick@aol.com
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:w4kj@arrl.net
mailto:ModelATom@comcast.net
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FOR SALE: 1930 Tudor, completely restored. 

Engine has not run in years, but is complete.  

Includes numerous parts, both engine and body.  

Restoration photos also included.   Asking $15,000. 

Contact: Chuck Panzarella, 770-463-4340 

Cpanzarella1@att.net 

 

FOR SALE:  THE RESTORER MAGAZINE 179 

issues, 1975-2013. All years are not complete, but all 

copies are in “as new” condition. $500.00 for all, or I 

may consider discussing other sales. 

Contact Jim Langley at  jrpdl57@gmail.com or call 

(706) 289-6014, Phenix City, AL 

FOR SALE:  1930 Georgia License Plates.  

Unrestored and Restored. Singles, pairs, and 

sequentially numbered plates available.  

Email Jim Hunter at  ytguy@aol.com or call  

(770) 719-4742 

 

FOR SALE:  THE RESTORER MAGAZINE 179 

issues, 1975-2013. All years are not complete, but all 

copies are in “as new” condition. $500.00 for all, or I 

may consider discussing other sales. 

Contact Jim Langley at  jrpdl57@gmail.com or call 

(706) 289-6014, Phenix City, AL     

CClluubb  IItteemmss  

Shirts and Hats 
We have Vendors that supply embroidery for 

hats and shirts.  If you are interested contact 

Eugene Willingham @ 770-253-6518 or        

eewill@numail.org         

Name Tags  are available by contacting  Teri  

Besch at 770-487-9215 

 or  besch105@comcast.net 

 

 

 

 

  

Club Banners:  We have designed a Club 

Banner to display on your car when touring 

or just to hang in your shop.   Call Jim 

Johnston @ (678) 423-4344 or 

john8191@bellsouth.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                      

  

  

  

  

  

Remember:  There is almost no limit to what you 

can have embroidered.  Use your imagination, 

talk to Eugene and see what you can come up 

with. 

mailto:Cpanzarella1@att.net
mailto:jrpdl57@gmail.com
mailto:ytguy@aol.com
mailto:jrpdl57@gmail.com
mailto:eewill@numail.orgt
mailto:besch105@comcast.net
mailto:john8191@bellsouth.net
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IInnvviittaattiioonn  ttoo  jjooiinn  MMooddeell  ““AA””  RReessttoorreerrss  CClluubb  
(Membership in Southside A’s requires membership in MARC, as well.) 

 

MODEL “A” RESTORERS CLUB 
6721 Merriman 

Garden City MI 48135 

(734) 427-9050 office 

(734) 427-9054 fax 

modelarestorers@sbcglobal.net 

Membership Application 

2015 Dues- New or Renewals 
 ( ) US Membership $45.00 ( ) US & Canada Air Mail $55.00 ( ) International $61.00 

 

IMPORTANT: Make checks payable to Model “A” Restorers Club (M.A.R.C.) 

 

All Memberships from outside the U.S. are to be remitted by International Money Orders in U.S. Funds 

(drawn on U.S. Bank) or credit card. And a personal check drawn on U.S. bank (U.S. funds must stamped on 

check.) 

 

CREDIT CARD INFORMATION: 
(  ) Visa (  ) Master Charge or (  ) Discover Credit Card ( ) American Express 

#______________________________________ 

 
EXP Date_____             CVV2 Code #_________             Phone # ____________________________ 

(Last 3 numbers on back of Credit Card) 

 

Membership #___________________ E-mail________________________ 

Name: __________________________________________________ 

Address: ________________________________________________ 

City: ______________________ State: ___________ Zip: _________ 

I give permission to publish my phone number in the future MARC Membership Rosters: 
(  ) Yes (  ) No     Phone: _________________________ 

I give permission to publish my email in the future MARC Membership Rosters: 
(  ) Yes (  ) No     Email: _________________________ 

 
With your membership you will receive a club membership I.D. card and the Model “A” News, our BI-monthly 

club magazine. In addition, each member is entitled to a free 40 word classified ad in each issue of our 

international publication, the Model “A” News  

(A good source of parts and information you may need for your car). 

 

 

MMooddeell  AA  RReessttoorreerrss  CClluubb  PPuurrppoossee::  
The purpose of the Model “A” Restorer’s Club is to encourage its members to acquire, preserve, restore, exhibit, 

and make use of the Model “A” Ford vehicles (models 1928-1931) and all things pertaining to the historical 

information, and to promote the introduction of ideas and fellowship among its members.  

TThhee  SSoouutthhssiiddee  AA’’ss  NNeewwsslleetttteerr::  
The Southside A’s Newsletter is published monthly by the Southside A’s Model A organization, members of the 

Model “A” Restorers Club, and is distributed by the club’s members and selected others. Non-copyrighted 

materials contained herein may be reprinted if credited to The Southside A’s Newsletter.  Reprints of copyrighted 

articles must have the approval of the original author.  Views expressed herein do not necessarily reflect the 

views of the Southside A’s Board of Directors or the National Model “A” Restorers Club.  

mailto:modelarestorers@sbcglobal.net
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